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"Let us love one another because love is from God"

Veterans Day Thank You Ceremony

 

Tomorrow, Friday, November 9th, the school children, led by the 6th grade
safety patrols will honor those in our school community who help keep us safe. All
those in our community who are veterans, active duty military, and/or first
responders are invited as honored guests. Of course, all parents are welcome.

For those who plan to attend, please park in the upper parking lot.

Our flag ceremony will begin at 8:00 am so it is important for all students to be on
time tomorrow. Please note that we will halt the car line for the ceremony so that
no traffic is flowing in front of the school.

The ceremony itself should last about 10 to 15 minutes.

IF it rains (again!) tomorrow morning, the ceremony will be held in the
gymnasium. As they arrive, students and guests will go directly to the gym in
preparation.

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IkiOfeIwOMpVXOQxd9lwL7jBJPnbN4Uavvrjd_NiEktwDtU8y1mFhErNbHjNyIB2wDUSvrum83ckLvxXjF0AG3ciYbfGtpS83XpVBPD-_EpWxf8HUaobwfpwcvNr2KKujYnT4UYO0qxuPOXqhySVzZG8Lrup9hKk7OC2qtZPVLNqf0JoYWHBkg==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IkiOfeIwOMpVXOQxd9lwL7jBJPnbN4Uavvrjd_NiEktwDtU8y1mFhHZseNUJy79Y0k9sC05ZrDp43zzM2o_oONlEYTCEy0TGxafvEJ2baeYw4pAxtVmXKL76o4pOPkUZdshn4OCjfnBKw7T5vhFSqgbluTsz65r2fb5Ao4_EgjWEhaDn-N0kLA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IkiOfeIwOMpVXOQxd9lwL7jBJPnbN4Uavvrjd_NiEktwDtU8y1mFhKPkGd76rpqmYiDLlPTg24GdaXgZ3LDVoFC9koxFjlDWH6PwzeK79wPDgXZqz8iJeiFxSQhYJsS5Z-M3Pea4p7uKB7zxnfhfdl0_WSbIL58yuyy5fU3kK_xjsVWu3D1r6Y3GdTPY72JT8RYPJzZ2KqU=&c=&ch=


I do hope that many can attend as we honor the wonderful work and the many
sacrifices that these members of our community make on our behalf each and
every day.

IN OTHER NEWS...

If you have not had the opportunity to send in your hero information for our Wall
of Heroes, please know we are still gladly accepting forms.

The faculty looks forward to meeting with you during the upcoming parent/teacher
conferences. A reminder that the schedule is tight at times, so being on time and
keeping to the schedule is important so that all parents get the full opportunity to
meet with the homeroom teacher.

A reminder that Friday, 11/9 is an early dismissal day and Extended Day will be
open. There is no school for students on Monday, 11/12.

We will have an Open House for prospective families on Wednesday, November
14th from 9 - 10:30 am and from 6:00 - 7:00 pm. If you have friends or family
looking, please let them know. As always, we are happy to provide individual
private tours if that works better for schedules.

Please pray for the 8th graders as they complete their preparation for receiving
the sacrament of Confirmation on Monday, November 19th.

Tuesday, November 20th is a no school day for the 8th grade students. The
Thanksgiving break for all students begins Wednesday, November 21st.

The parent portal for grades will close on Tuesday, November 27th and the 1st
trimester ends Friday, November 30th. 

As quick as that, the season of Advent begins on Sunday, December 2nd. We
will begin our toy drive to benefit Santa's Ride on Monday, December 3rd. That
drive will end on Friday, December 7th when we celebrate our annual Giving
Mass. Please look for information in the next couple of weeks.

Lastly, with regard to the morning car line in front of the school, I would
respectfully ask that parents not cut across the center of the parking lot regardless
of how many cars are (or are not) in line. By having everyone follow the
established traffic pattern it assists us with keeping the traffic spread out and
reinforces safety as everyone knows what to expect in the lot. When exiting the
campus, I would ask that cars not cut across the upper parking lot as the back
driveway is use by the prekindergarten families to enter and exit the campus.

As always, please refrain from using your cell phone while your car is moving.

Thank you! 

 -Maureen Ashby
Principal

_________________________________________________



 
From the desk of....

The Holy Spirit Tooth Fairy

Please donate any extra, unopened
Halloween candy to Holy Spirit School

by Friday morning, November 9th.

Candy will be donated to Martha's
Table for the homeless.

 
    _______ ________ ___________

   

Coming Soon!
Looking for a great night out?

Support Holy Spirit with dinner out at
Ledo Pizza!



You must have the flyer with you in
order for the school to receive credit!

 
    _______ ________ ___________

   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   



  _______ ________ ___________
   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"November 8, 2018 "(or  CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some flyers are

repeated.

School Flyers:

1. Ledo Pizza Night - flyer
2. Hero Wall - flyer

Parish Flyers:

1. Children's Advent Program
2. High School Youth Group - Christmas Coat Drive

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IkiOfeIwOMpVXOQxd9lwL7jBJPnbN4Uavvrjd_NiEktwDtU8y1mFhKDi-7kPLmAFGi_1IUA0NioRrUYOq5IGbxBVIqSoZPtFmws-AEU8gNR1E84xJqAre_vEbFRuaohSDpy8SaSlu5HlTG9tAdcnkpITTlcbWwAjyyh6cvBp3RA264MqBg3NjyBWA2nk7SmUHGnBuqcZQx-UaRRLKuA2QBnsvp8ilFjVcH-xAM4G7T4=&c=&ch=


Community Flyers:

____________________ ____ ___________
   


